
FHS Booster Club Meeting Minutes

November 13, 2023

President- Amy Olson (Hannah Hoe in training)
Vice President- (Sponsorships) Claudia Ahlstrom/Ann Schmitz (Natalie Prestwich in training)
Secretary- Kim Allred
Treasurer- Shane Gebs
Public Relations- Melissa and Brian Howell

Meeting started at 7:05pm

Secretary’s Report - Kim Allred

○ Cassy moved to approve the minutes, and Christina seconded them.

Treasurer’s Report – Shane Gebs (Attached at a later date. See bottom of document)

Sponsorship Report - Ann Schmitz

○ Fall banners are up
○ We have a winter banner sale going on for $300.00 a piece. There is a lot of

interest from various companies. We’re hoping they’ll renew next year.
○ Gym banners and signs are in. They will go up over Thanksgiving Break.
○ T-shirts are here. They were printed by Skazma.
○ Fall sports calendars are printed and being distributed.
○ We are assembling the Winter sports calendar, but still need a wrestling student.
○ We are still looking for someone to be a partner with Natalie in the Sponsorship

Position for the 24-25 school year; much of the job can be done from home.

Concessions Update
○ The spreadsheet for concessions is updated
○ We made $14,067.84 (gross)
○ We will do a google form for future orders
○ Victoria sent out volunteer sign-ups for concessions; they’re filling up
○ We need the Booster Club to run concessions for the following games; January

20th, February 3rd, and February 13th
○ In January meeting, the concessions crew will update us about how they think

outdoor concessions could be improved
○ We will be cleaning the concessions stand now that the football season is over
○ We will make a poster of the candies for sale rather than a display case
○ We will look into getting shelves for the outdoor concessions stand



Pink Out Shirts Update (See attached spreadsheet)

○ Amy inventoried all the shirts. Our goal was to make $2000.00.
○ We sold 326 shirts, and will sell the t-shirts at winter sports games.
○ We could give the full donation now, or wait until we’re done selling the shirts at

the other winter sports games. (We chose to wait to give the donation away until
we are done selling them.)

○ Lessons learned; the design needs to be submitted in mid-August to start selling
them earlier in the year. Instead of delivering shirts around town, we should
set-up pick-up times. Maybe we could sell shirts at middle school sports games?

○ Amy suggested having a “community outreach and special projects” position next
school year. The position would be in charge of projects like the pink out shirts,
car stencils, and school pride.

Car Stencils:

● There weren’t many people interested in getting them done.

● We should consider selling FHS decals for next year.

After Prom:
● Christina and Hannah will be our prize shoppers. We want to buy 50 prizes with a

budget of $1000.00. It was suggested that we duplicate some prizes. Are there
any events coming up that students would be interested in?

● We’re adding a photo scavenger hunt to the games; anyone who finishes the
scavenger hunt is put in a drawing for $75.00.

● We need to be more strict about making the students keep their wristband on.
● We won’t wait for the students’ to pick their prize. It will be assigned.

Open Floor/Action Items:
● What can we call the cookie give out day?…cookie craze, cramming for cookies?
● Ann will order the cookies.

Meeting Closed at 7:57 pm




